
Spey Safe 

Friday 11 December 2020  

LUNCHTIME MESS 

 It has been brought to our attention that an awful mess is being left down the street by pupils at 

lunchtimes on a regular basis.  Please ensure that all rubbish including food waste is put into the 

bin and not spread all over the street.  Thank you. 

COMMUNITY 

It is important that we respect ALL members of our community.  This includes 

lunchtimes in local shops and streets.  Be kind to yourself and others! 

FESTIVE EVENTS 

14 - 18 DECEMBER 2020 

Tuesday 15 December Virtual Christmas Concert—Link to follow. 

Thursday 17 December Movie and Snacks during Periods 6 & 7 

Friday 18 December  Non Uniform Day—Festive Theme 

    Virtual Assembly—Period 4 

    Quiz—Period 5 

WRAP UP! 

We are sticking to guidelines and staying outdoors as much as possible during breaks and 

lunchtimes.  Please wear a Winter Jacket and as many layers as required to keep yourself warm. 

GIFT GIVING 

In previous years members of our school community like to show their appreciation to staff 

members by way of a small gift which is very kind and thoughtful.  This year we have all faced 

lots of different challenges and we would like to ask that you do not buy and bring in gifts for 

 school staff.  Thank you. 


